
Our name 
has changed, 
but your care 
stays the same
We have changed our name to Sheffield Health Partnership University NHS 
Foundation Trust.

We were previously Sheffield Health and Social Care NHS Foundation Trust.

For you, our service users, your care and treatment will stay the same.

What will change

•	 Our name
•	 Our logo (on letters, website, social 

media)
•	 The name we use on the phone 

when speaking to you
•	 Signs in our buildings (not 

immediately)
•	 Staff uniforms (when new ones are 

needed)

What will not change

•	 Our services
•	 The care and treatement you receive
•	 The staff you contact about your 

care and treatment
•	 The level of service we aim to 

provide to you
•	 Our commitment to improving

To find out more about our name change, visit shsc.nhs.uk/news/our-name-change-
sheffield-health-partnership-university-nhs-foundation-trust
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